
Parent Council Minutes 

Thursday 14th June 2018 

 

 

• Present 

Lorna Christie 

Alex Stark    Lorna Kilgallon        Rory Conn    Alasdair Reid    Debbie White         

Diane Laing     Alexa Minnie    Claire Thomson        Dawn Turner     

• Apologies 

Ailsa Forgie    Pamela Duncan     Sarah Cook 

• Minutes of Last Meeting 

Discussed and agreed 

Cycling Proficiency cannot go ahead due to the length of time it takes to get through level 1 and 2 

• Matters Arising 

Nothing to discuss 

• Treasurer’s Report 

Balance of £1778,14 was reported at the time of the meeting.  

• Tinto Fundraisers Update 

Village day raised a total of £450.75. 10% of this will be given to the Village Day committee.  

Shorts and Shades disco is next event.   

Race Night - proposed date is Friday 15th September. 

• Improvement Plan 

Ms Stark shared the Improvement Plan priorities for next session for this school as well as the 

Learning Community.  

• Website 

Could all members of P.C. please look at other school’s websites in order for us to get an idea of 

what we would like included in ours when we update. Dawn discussed using Wordpress, with an 

annual subscription of £36. AS will look into whether we need to update the SLC Policy when we 

update. 

• Mission Statement 

Ms Stark showed the PC the new and updated version of the Mission Statement that the staff had 

been working on. There were suggestions made in ways it could be further improved as well as 

making a display to share our work at the entrance hall.  



 

 

• Parent Pay 

Parent pay was introduced to PC. This is an online method of paying the school for excursions as well 

as school meals. The school will be moving towards introducing this system in the new session as 

part of a council wide policy towards cash free schools. More information will follow.  

• Head Teacher Report 

Report was issued to members. Classes and staffing for next session were discussed, including the 

announcement that there will be a NQT in P2/3/4 next session.  

There was also a discussion about our PEF allocation for next session and how it was used this year.  

Ms Stark wanted to thank the Parent Council for their continued support over the year and how 

much she enjoyed working with them. We are looking forward to the next session.  

• AOCB 

Nothing further to discuss. 

• Date of Next Meeting 

The AGM will take place on Wednesday 5th September at 7pm 

 

 

 


